
Hi again, 

Hopefully this text will go through as my other was 

way too long and I had to send it in an email.  As far 

as events go... we will do our awards and honor roll 

ceremonies via Facebook live and each Thursday 

night at 6:00 pm we will continue with chapel.  Pre K, 

K, and 6th grade graduations will be held using 

technology.  We want to always acknowledge our 

kids and they will have other times to walk across 

our stage.  

 

Senior graduation will be done whether it's in June, 

July, or even August.  I feel it is very important for 

those seniors to walk across that stage since they 

will not have a chance again.  Keep watching the 

facebook page and schoolworx for all you need to 

know.   

Thank you for your support! 


